
 
 

 

The award categories are: 

 

􀀀  Individual involved in plant conservation 

􀀀  Plant nursery involved in plant conservation 

􀀀  School plant conservation project 

􀀀  Community plant conservation project 

􀀀  Local authority protecting native plant life 

􀀀  Young Plant Conservationist of the Year (under 18 years on 30 June 2018) 

 

More information about the awards and additional nomination forms are available on the Network 

website - www.nzpcn.org.nz. You can make multiple nominations under different categories. Anyone is 

eligible to make nominations, not just Network members. The awards will be presented at the 2018 NZ 

Plant Conservation Network AGM in November. Winners will be informed in advance of the meeting.  

Nominations close on Friday 5th October. 

 

NOMINATION FORM 

 

Category (please circle): 

Individual  Plant  Nursery  School 

Community  Local Authority  Young Plant Conservationist 

 

NAME OF NOMINEE:    

Contact details for person, school, nursery, community group or local authority: 

Address:    

 

  

 

Phone:    Email:   

NEW ZEALAND PLANT CONSERVATION NETWORK 

 

PLANT CONSERVATION AWARDS: 2018 
 

The New Zealand Plant Conservation Network is now accepting 

nominations for the 2018 awards. The purpose of these awards is to 

acknowledge outstanding contributions to native plant conservation.   

http://www.nzpcn.org.nz/


REASONS FOR NOMINATION: 
(Please add more details on separate pages if required.) 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

Your Name:     

 

Relationship to Nominee:    

 

Your contact details: 

 

Address    

  

 

Phone    Email:   

 

Please send your nomination form by Friday 5th October 2018 to: 

Catherine Beard (NZPCN Awards Convenor) 

Department of Conservation 

Private Bag 3072, Hamilton 3240 

 

Or by email to cbeard@doc.govt.nz 

 

mailto:cbeard@doc.govt.nz

